
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Wednesday 17th April, 2024 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Great Fire of London 

 
Over the summer term the children in year 2 will be learning about The Great Fire of 
London in their History lessons.  
 
We have arranged for ‘Perform for Schools’ a drama company to do a drama 
workshop on The Great Fire of London.  
This will be a good opportunity for the children to consolidate some of their learning.  
 
The workshop will take place in school on Thursday 9th May 2024 and we are asking 
for a contribution of £3 to cover the cost.  
 
Please make the payment via parent pay by  Friday 26th April 2024 
 

https://www.parentpay.com/parents/ 

 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Zaheen Younis  
Deputy Headteacher 
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